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A. DURAISAMY IS A
DIRECTOR QZONE CELL
MINISTRY OF ENVIRONMENT & FOREST
- GOVERNMENT OF INDIA

D.O. No 36/1/2003/SPPU-OC
Dated : 15" December, 2011

Sub.: Extension of Project on CFC Phase-out in Foam Sector (Project ID 13042)

Dear Mr. Arora,

This has reference to your mail dated 13" December, 2011 on the above
mentioned subject. As you are aware that the project “CFC Phase-out in Foam
Sector” has been successfully implemented and a large number of Small and
g Medium Enterprises (SMEs) have been the beneficiaries in this sector. Though, the
use of CFCs has already been phased-out, the sustainability of CFC phase-out is
still to be monitored.

In view of above, the CFC Phase-out in Foam Sector project may be
extended till December, 2012.

With kind regards,
Yours sincerely,

g

: o N\ *\\t.a\;"‘,":'"/
' . A. DURAISAMY
Mr. Sunil Arora, ey ( }
Program Officer o7
UNDP
55, Lodhi Estate
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